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YEAR 5 AND YEAR 6 NHS ‘GROWING UP’ TALKS 
  
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
On Tuesday 25th June 2024, the Year 5 and 6 children in Owl Class will be visited 
by the NHS School Nursing Team. They will deliver the ‘Growing Up’ talk, this will 
include discussions around puberty, body changes and hygiene. 
  
This is an important part of your child’s education, giving them crucial information 
and opportunities to ask questions to professionals in a safe and secure 
environment. 
  
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the school. 
  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 

Charlotte Chappell and Davie Kindon  
Class Teachers, Assistant Head Teachers and SENDCO 
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